
DIGITAL SELF CHECK IN AT VALLEY MEDICAL GROUP 

 

Valley Medical Group is excited to offer our patients a new Digital Self Check-In.   

Please be on the lookout for your email or text appointment reminder which will 
contain a link inviting you to “check-in” from the comfort of your home.   

You can verify your name, address, phone numbers, email address, as well as 
insurance, pay any copay or account balances, and complete needed forms.  

The new digital “check-in" does not require an app and there is no need to create 
a username or password.   

As always, be sure and stop in at the Reception Desk to let us know you've 
arrived for your appointment! 

If a patient is not able to complete their “check-in” in advance of their 
appointment, the Valley Medical Group Reception Team will be in the health 
center as always to assist patients with their appointments, scheduling and more.  

We're excited about this new patient-friendly process and look forward to hearing 
your feedback about it.  

May 2025 



 

 


